
 

Rectorate adopts implementation plan for the HRK Re-Audit 
“Internationalisation of the Universities" 

 
 
The Rectorate of Bielefeld University decided in its 1618th meeting to participate in the re-
assessment process (Re-Audit) "Internationalisation of the Universities", organized by the German 
Rectors' Conference (HRK). This necessitates an implementation plan which should form the basis 
for the monitoring as well as for the final assessment of the implementation success. The 
Rectorate adopted this implementation plan in its 1627th meeting on July 24, 2012.  
 
The Re-Audit “Internationalisation of Universities” builds upon the results of the original audit that 
took place in 2010. The implementation plan discusses the aims of the internationalization strategy 
and explains its specific goals, the necessary measures and their criteria for the period 2010 to 
2013.  
 
 
On October 11, 2012, a planning workshop will take place at Bielefeld University. Participants in 
this workshop will include representatives from faculties of Bielefeld University, members from the 
German Rectors' Conference (HRK) and the international experts who will participate in the 
assessment in 2013. The workshop will discuss the various goals of the plan and their respective 
implementation. If desired, Bielefeld University can adapt the implementation plan during the 
following two months. 
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